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bringing this information to our attention.

December 18, 1983

%l 7060»—-/134/

' Your concern over such messages is certainly
mderstandable. The FB! is always glad to have the opportunity

- to consider material which might pertain to mattars within
its inve

stigative jurisdiction.

Sincereoly yours,

'8 Edgar Hoover

. Bonorable Vance Hartke o o
United States Benate o 5 &
Washington, D. C. 30510 z =2
2 w3
My dear Senator: ) L /‘J
I have received your letter of December $th -
enclosing the telegram you received just after President 'l | 4
 Keanedy's assassination. Thank you for your interest &n ' l /

' NOTE: Bufiles indicate we have had generally cordial relztions with '

Senator Hartke. J. L. McCarthy of A-1 Termite Control Service, 2305
North Meridian Street, Indianapolis, Indiana, wrote Dr. John Dunn,
Pecos, Texas, and congratulated him on his part in exposing Billie 801
Estes. He stated that be had heard Dr. Dunn was being maligned in his
" community by an assortment of *New Frontier Swine." He stated that if
there was anything he or his associates could do to help, Dr. Dunn should
let them know. A copy of this communication sent to the Bureau and
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- neither McCarthy nor the other individuals‘ | can be otherwise
-~ jdentified in Bufiles.

JH:mIk (D) g fr
m(%y

DW o 8

%fl«



